
 

August 9, 2022 
 
 
Kimberly Nash, CPD Director 
U.S. Dept. of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) 
1 Sansome St #1200 
San Francisco, CA 94104  
E-Mail: SFCPDMail@hud.gov  (sent via email) 
 
Re:  City of Cupertino Community Development Block Grant – Request for 

Voluntary Grant Reduction (FY 2022) 
 
Dear Ms. Nash: 

I am the Acting City Manager of the City of Cupertino.  I write to follow up and thank 
you for the discussion you had with Cupertino staff on July 28, 2022.  Cupertino deeply 
values our relationship with HUD and very much appreciates the opportunity to 
address the Corrective Actions identified in HUD’s February 22, 2022 Monitoring 
Report.  With respect to the Corrective Action related to IDIS Activity ID 137: 
2018/5/Vista Village Rehabilitation, the City respectfully requests a Voluntary Grant 
Reduction of $176,201.24 for one year during FY 2022 and that such reduction is 
determined to satisfy the Corrective Action related to IDS Activity ID 137 (Finding No.1 
– Corrective Action, Bullet Point No. 2). In connection with this request, the City waives 
its right to a hearing under 24 C.F.R. § 570.913.   This letter further confirms that IDIS 
Activity ID 137 does not involve the acquisition of property.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request.  Please contact Kerri Heusler at 
kerrih@cupertino.org or 408-777-3251 if any further information is needed. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
   
Dianne Thompson 
Acting City Manager 
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